
FoodQuestTQ LLC, 7420 Hayward Drive, Frederick, Maryland 21702 Telephone 240-439-4476 ext. 11
   

David Acheson, MD 
Leavitt Partners 
299 South Main Street 
Salt Lake City 
UT 84111 
 

April 17, 2013 
 

Dear David: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm receipt of your letter terminating any relationship between 
FoodQuestTQ LLC and Leavitt Partners.  Please be advised that we are implementing the requests made 
by Levitt Partners in your letter to me dated April 16, 2013. 
 
We appreciate Leavitt Partners concerns about continuing any type of business relationship with us 
under the circumstances.  Other people in the food industry have similar concerns about possible 
retribution against them and their companies by the FDA for continuing any type of relationship with us.  
We recognize that we are being blacklisted by the FDA. 
 
Under the terms of our mutual NDA we request that you continue to protect and preserve the 
intellectual property we shared with Leavitt Partners.  We are asking everyone with whom we shared 
our intellectual property to do the same.  This could be very important as we try to resolve the situation 
involving the FDA. 
 
We at FoodQuestTQ wish you, Jennifer and the rest of the team at Leavitt Partners good fortune in all 
your future endeavors.  All of us very much enjoyed the opportunity to work with you. 
 
All the best,  
 
 
 
John H. Hnatio 
Chief Science Officer 
 
 
 


